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Comments: I am completely fine with restoring the area back to how it was before the interstate was constructed

however there still needs to be public access to this area as many locals as well as those passing through stop

here. This is a large enough area public access should continue to be allowed to the Gold Creek trail as well as

Alaska lake and Joe lake. There is absolutely no reason to not allow access. While parking may be an issue I am

fine not having parking as long as I can still access the valley and the trails.


